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Lead agency: City of Woodland

Agency Contact: Travis Goddard, goddardt@ci.woodland. wa.us , 360-225-7299
Agency File Number: SEP-22-008

Description of proposal: Lakeshore Drive sanitary and water improvement project:
Ductile iron watermain installation and PVC Sanitary Sewer extension in Lakeshore
Drive between Goerig Street and Island Aire Drive in Woodland, Washington.

Location of proposal: Lakeshore Drive between Goerig Street and Island Aire Drive

Applicant: Kathryn Myklebust, Engineering Aide, myklebustk(@ci.woodland wa.us, 360-225-
7999.

City of Woodland has determined that this proposal will not have a probable significant adverse
impact on the environment. An environmental impact statement (EIS) is not required under RCW
43.21C.030(2)(c). We have reviewed the attached environmental checklist and site plans. This
information is attached and available at www.ci.woodland.wa.us on the City Projects page.

This determination is based on the following findings and conclusions:

Stormwater will be managed throughout construction and the proposed improvements are
within an existing roadbed.

This DNS is issued under WAC 197-11-340(2) and the comment/appeal period will end at 5:00 pm
on August 12, 2022.

Responsible Official: Travis Goddard, (360) 225-7299, www.ci.woodland.wa.us
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Appeal process: Per WMC 19.08.030 appeals must be filed by the date above and accompanied
by an appeal fee and a clear narrative stating the grounds for the appeal.



